
 

 

 

The Marist Regional College Uniform Shop will close for the school holidays 
Thursday 10th April 2025 at 4:00pm, and reopen for Term 2 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 at 12 pm  
	
	
	
	
	

Wednesday 23rd April 12pm – 5pm 
 

Saturday   26th    April 10am – 2pm 
  

 
The uniform shop will resume normal hours on Tuesday 29th  April 2025 

 
Term	Trading	Hours 

Tuesday	and	Thursday	8am	–	4pm 
 

Online Store 
Enjoy the convenience of online shopping. 

Orders will be filled when the store is next open. 
 
 
  

 

  
 


